Dear Marion County Gators, 
Our small group of current board members at the Marion County Gator Club® needs your help to expand our board for the upcoming year! The club is run entirely by volunteers and, in order to ensure the future of the club, we need additional volunteers. If you enjoy the programming provided by the club and want to see the Gator Nation® continue to be strong in Marion County into the future, we need you to raise your hand and join us.
The Marion County Gator Club® is an affiliated organization of the UF Alumni Association and exists to support the mission of teaching, research and service for the University of Florida. Volunteer service on the Marion County Gator Club® board requires about two to four hours a month for meetings, watch parties, and occasional events and an active UF Alumni Association membership. The benefits of volunteering include great relationships with fellow Gators, a strong connection to the university we all love, training opportunities both virtually and on campus, and a ton of orange and blue pride!
If you are interested in learning more about a leadership role with the Marion County Gator Club®, or if you know someone who might be a great fit, please reach out to Greg Bowens at bowensgregory@ufl.edu.
Thank you and Go Gators!
Greg Bowens
UFAA Staff Liaison 
Marion County Gator Club®






